May 15, 1989

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO. 81328

Dear Bill:

This letter will verify your reception of KMBA Radio on May
10, 1989 from 8:15 PM to 8:55 PM MDT. KMBA was formerly

KNXX, which went on the air in December 1987. The station
was off the air until April 20th, when we returned as KMBA.

A copy of our daytime directional pattern is enclosed for
your reference. The nighttime pattern is the same except for
a reduction in transmitter power from 1000 to 500 watts.

The ERP toward you at night is about 2000 watts.

Thank you for your report!

Sincerely,
KMBA Radio

SrenW

Don Davis
President

1217 Valencia Dr., N.E.
Albuquerque, N.M. - 4 6]



